
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 6, 2014 
 
Jason Wagler MCIP RPP 
Resource Planner  
Grand River Conservation Authority 
 
Re: Response to GRCA letter dated April 23, 2014 regarding revised materials Hidden Quarry 
 
 
We have reviewed your letter and have implemented the suggestions on our site plans as 
requested. We will send a copy of the revised site plans for your review. We trust they will be 
satisfactory. 
 
Monitoring Plan 
 

• On Page 2 we have included the most up to date version of the water monitoring plan 
which includes the list of additions in your letter. 

 
• The location of the sinking cut monitoring is added to Page 3 the quarry operations page 

identified as Sinking Cut Water Level Monitoring Location.  
 

• All groundwater and surface water monitors from Figure C1 have been added to Page 1 
as requested. 
 

• As requested additional information has been added to the ‘Monitoring’ section on page 4 
taking into account the suggestions made by the GRCA. 
 

Rehabilitation 
 

• Edits have been made to the Notes on Page 4, in the Wetland Creation section to 
address the additional species that can be planted. An additional point has been added to 
include details suggested in the GRCA letter. 
 

• On page 4 the Quarry Face section is now called Cliff and Talus Slope Rehabilitation, 
which has been rewritten using the sources suggested by the GRCA letter. 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Leigh Mugford 
Quality Control & Project Manager 
James Dick Construction Ltd 
lmugford@jamesdick.com 
office 905-857-3500 
cell 416-579-9426 
fax 905-857-9085  
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